
NINE LIVES 
The Autumn 2016 Newsletter for Bob “the Cat” Bevan MBE 

UK’S LEADING AFTER DINNER ENTERTAINER 
 President Kent CCC 2013  

President National Sporting Club 2014 

Celebrity Ambassador Variety 2016 

Comedian - After Dinner Speaker - Awards Host and 

MC – Conference Presenter and Interviewer 

Radio and TV Presenter – Author – Journalist – Poet – 

Script and Speechwriter 

 

ROY HUDD – “As ever you did a great job at the British Music Hall 

Luncheon sending our customers home with a laugh in their eyes and a pain 

in their groin!” 

---ooo000ooo--- 

“Brilliant Show at the Ryman League Dinner. Best act I have seen in years” 

– Gary White FCCA, Chairman, Heybridge Swifts FC 

“Thank you so much. We have had lots of great feedback about your show 

with Chris Cowdrey, Richard Ellison and John Shepherd” – Kirsty Walder 

“The crowd really enjoyed your performance” –Morgan McDonnell, Chairman, 

Financial Markets Association 

Just a few of the shows “the Cat” has done this summer with bookings ahead 

going through to a tour of Australia in Winter 2017 
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COMING UP 

A whole host of events including Cricket Dinners, Book launch, World Cup 66 

Dinners at Sutton and Tonbridge, Fleet Street, corporate and Charity Xmas 

lunches, plus those three bookings already in for 2017 including Xmas Day 

and Boxing Day in Melbourne,Australia. 

You can book Bob at his brilliant website www.bobthecatbevan.com  

Email Bob@bobthecatbevan.co.uk 

Tel 01892 750094 or 07836 250835 
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